
From: Bill Elfo
To: Cathy Halka
Subject: RE: Re: Horton Road Vacation
Date: Thursday, September 24, 2020 9:56:43 AM

Hi Cathy, the Sheriff’s Office does not object so long as the Traffic Engineer has no objections.
 

From: Cathy Halka 
Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 10:11 PM
To: Bill Elfo
Cc: Doug Chadwick; Dawn Pierce
Subject: Re: Horton Road Vacation
 
Hello Sheriff Elfo,
Please see the attached memo regarding the petition to vacate a portion of Horton Road.
Thanks,
Cathy
 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------
Cathy B. Halka, AICP  (she/her)

Legislative Analyst
Whatcom County Council Office
311 Grand Avenue, Suite 105
Bellingham, Washington 98225
Email: chalka@co.whatcom.wa.us
Phone: 360-778-5019
Work Schedule: Tuesday through Friday
This email is subject to disclosure through the Public Records Act.
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